
Availability of Netgem’s half-year financial report
as at June 30, 2021

Paris, August 10, 2021,

Netgem announces that it has made available to the public and filed with the Autorité des
Marchés Financiers its half-year financial report as at June 30, 2021.

The half-year financial report is available on the company's website, www.netgem.com, in the
“Regulated information” section of the “Investors” section.

Financial communication calendar

● Q3 2021 revenue and gross profit October 20, 2021, before market
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About Netgem

NetgemTV allows personalized access to the entire streaming video and television offer on
all screens in and outside the home, through a single application. This service is marketed
directly to consumers, or through partnerships with fiber access operators.
For a family, NetgemTV is the guarantee of paying only for the television that everyone
wants to watch, while having the freedom to choose the fiber offer that suits them. Thanks to
its SuperStream option, NetgemTV greatly improves WiFi coverage throughout the home.
For the operator, Netgem provides access to an innovative offer, designed for new uses and
enhancing the promise of fiber; with an economic model without investment and aligning
interests with the satisfaction of the end customer.

Netgem is listed on Euronext Growth.
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